

PLEASE ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER AUSTRALIAN MEDICAL COUNCIL PO BOX 4810 KINGSTON ACT 2604 AUSTRALIA

8/3/11

QUOTE REFERENCE NUMBER

2 June 2006

Professor John Collins
Dean of Education
Royal Australasian College of Surgeons
Spring Street
Melbourne Vic 3000

Dear John,

an witing sengamine the energy and the Australian Madical Occasion the

The Committee considers that the development of the integrated program represents a significant change to the program accredited by the Australian Medical Council. Further information on the ramifications of this change for the College's accreditation is provided below, in the section on Next year's report. Assessment: The Committee notes that innovative in-training assessments, such as 360 reviews. Mini-CX direct observation of skills are being proposed for formative assessments Ħ 17

To begin this process, the AMC and the RACS would need first to agree on the information that RACS would provide for the review establish a timeframe for the review and anniet anniety. ì